NOTICE OF TEMPORARY
CLOSURE OF CAR PARKING AREA
IN FRONT OF THE ROWLEY
AVENUE SHOPS

Both entrances to the public car parks in front of the
Rowley Avenue shops will be closed to vehicular traffic
on the date and during the times shown below, during
the holding of events planned to celebrate the tenth
anniversary of the establishment of the Rowley
Resource Centre:

Area to be Closed

Both entrances to the public car parks in front of the
Rowley Avenue shops.

Period of Closure
Between 1 pm and 5 pm on Saturday 29 September 2001

This closure will apply to all vehicular traffic with the
exception of emergency service vehicles.




